
  

February 6, 2022 

 

Welcome! 

Calendar Events 

Adult Bible Study 
 
 
This class is for all adult 
members and is held in Room 
216 at 9:15 AM every Sunday. 
 
If you have questions, please 
speak with Alan Lair or Dave 
Pensworth. 

If your family is in need, please contact  

your deacon or the church office. 

Yearly Tax Reports Now Available 

 

H:3.22” 

W:4.46” 

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 A.M. 

Sunday School every Sunday at 9:15 A.M. 

AWANA Clubs / Youth Group every Sunday at 5:30 P.M. 

Ladies Bible Study every Monday at 6:30 P.M. 

Ladies Prayer Meeting every Tuesday at 9:15 A.M. 

Prayer Meeting every Wednesday at 7:00 P.M. 

 
 

Feb 13 – CAP Training 

H:2.12” 

W:2.34” 

Don’t forget to pick up your 2021 Donation Report from the 
Financial Secretary. 
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Jason Lee 
Cedarville University 

 
Sunday Morning Service 

Feb. 6th at 10:30 A.M. 
 
 

Welcome to Grand Heights Baptist Church! 

Our Mission: We exist to glorify God as we help people 

move closer to Jesus in their spiritual journey 

Thanks for joining us for our Sunday Service today! If you are a first-
time visitor, please register at our Welcome Center. 
 
In compliance with safe distancing, we are continuing our indoor/outdoor 
service. You can attend either indoors or in your vehicle by tuning in to our 
radio broadcast on 88.7 FM. We also broadcast the service live on our 
Facebook page Order of service packets are available. 

 

Missions of the Month: 

Steve and Becky Dye 
 
Steve and Becky reside in Berlin, 
Germany, where they are based as 
they serve in their role as Regional 
Director of the Middle East and 
North Africa (MENA). Steve and 
Becky seek to share the gospel and 
to build up Christian workers and 
leaders in Berlin and beyond. 

 

 PFP At Lunch 
Pray for Pastor 

 
Pastor Mark Warren will be starting 

as our new pastor on March 27th. 

Please pray for him and his family as 

they make this new change in their 

lives. 

 

Feb 3 Brian Hulbert   Feb 11 Laura Pensworth  

Feb 17 Rick Pensworth   Feb 26 Sharon Quiggle 

Feb 29 Maggie Hartong 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

AWANA Sunday Nights 5:30 – 7:30 PM 
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CAP Training on February 13th 
 
CAP (Child Abuse Prevention) Training will be held during Sunday School 
on Sunday February 13th. This training is required for all workers with 
children and teens, as well as board members. It is to be renewed every 
two years.  Please check the list in the hall if you are unsure of your status. 

A children's SS class will be held, but teen and adult classes will be part of 
CAP training. 

H:2.21” 

W:2.14” 

Youth group activities will also be taking place at the same time in the 
teen room. 

 
 
 


